October 16, 2017

Councillor M. Pearson Chair, Planning Committee City of Hamilton 71 Main St. W. Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5

Dear

Re: City of Hamilton Commercial Zoning By-law
- Flamborough Power Centre

At the Public Meeting in the spring, I appeared in front of Committee on behalf of Flamborough Power Centre expressing concern with some elements of the proposed Commercial Zoning By-law. Since that time, I have had the opportunity to meet with and dialogue with Mr. Tim Lee of the Planning Department. As a result of those discussions, I am pleased to report that, with the changes being proposed by staff to the Committee, Flamborough Power Centre is supportive of the By-law as proposed.

We wish to thank Mr. Tim Lee for his diligent work in addressing our concerns, and to Councillor Partridge for her ongoing support of this most important project in the Town of Flamborough.

Sincerely,

FOTHERGILL #LANNING & DEVELOPMENT INC.

President

c.c. Mr. Steve Malovic

Councillor Judi Partridge

Ms. Joanne Hickey-Evans

Mr. Jason Thorne

Mr. Tim Lee

Mr. Steve Robichaud

C:\WPDOCS\FILES\KRPAN-FLAMBOROUGH POWER CENTRE\Letter-Secy-Planning Cttee-Oct-16-17.wpd